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The annual meeting of the Chess Collectors International in 2020
cancelled
  

   

Our chairman Bob van de Velde informed us that the German branche of the Chess Collectors
International hat postponed its annual meeting for 2020 to 2021. The meeting was originally planned from
24th tot 27th of September in the German city of Wernigerode in the Harz. More information will follow in
due time.
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